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Open Morning  
You are all warmly invited to visit the school on Saturday 13th October 2018 between 9.30am and 12pm 
for our first Open Morning of the year. Pre-School, Junior Learning Centre and Senior School will be open 
for tours, so it is a great chance to see our school in action and talk with our staff. 
 
It will give current, new and prospective parents and pupils a real feel for what makes Hulme Hall unique, 
so please invite neighbours, friends and family along to showcase what an amazing school we are! 
 
Whilst we have many USPs (Unique Selling Points!), our pupils are by far our most important asset.  
Visitors can then see for themselves how happy our pupils are and talk to them about their progress and 
achievements. Therefore we would like all pupils at the Open Morning and would be grateful if you can 
arrange for your child to attend in order to make it a great success.  

www.hulmehallschool.org 

Extra-Curricular Activities 
Please find a copy of this term’s clubs on the reverse. 
The timetable is also available on our website and is  
added to and updated regularly.  

All parents will know and recognise how important it 
is for pupils to develop a range of skills and interests 
whilst they are at school. These days employers,  
colleges and higher education admissions officers 
not only expect academic prowess but also want  
applicants that are well–rounded individuals with 
something to ‘give.’  

Participation in clubs offers precisely that! Pupils have fun, develop new 
talents, can represent school and also practise professional skills such as 
communication, commitment, teamwork, decision making and motivation.  

We are aware that many pupils are really active and busy out of school and 
finding time to dedicate to homework can be a challenge. This is why we 
operate a Homework Club every morning, lunchtime and after school –  
always an opportunity for getting assignments completed on time! 

Why not join a club this week? Go on….. give it a go! 

14th September 2018 

Dates for your 
Diary 

 
Tuesday 18th September  

GCSE Preparation  
Evening 

Years 10 & 11  
Parents and Pupils 

Starts 6:30p.m. 
 

Thursday 20th September  
Tatton House Prize 
11:30a.m – 1:30p.m. 

 
Friday 28th September  

Macmillan Coffee  
Morning 

8:30a.m. – 10:00a.m.  
 

Wednesday 10th October  
Curriculum Enrichment 

Day 1 
Years 7-11 

 
Saturday 13th October  

Open Morning 
All pupils should attend 

Interim Headteachers: Philip Bradford & Jackie Smith 
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Before School 
 

Enrichment 

8.00am – 8.30am 

  
Monday to Friday 
 

  

Early Bird Club 

After School Sports 

3:30pm – 4:15pm 

  

Enrichment 

3.30pm – 4.15pm
  

Monday 

  
Hockey Homework Club 

Tuesday Football JLC 

  
Homework Club 

Wednesday Football 7-11 

  
Homework Club 

Thursday Trampolining  
(till 4:30pm) 

Homework Club 

Friday   Homework Club 
 

Lunch Sport 

1.50pm – 2:15pm 

  

Enrichment 

Monday 

  
Badminton Craft Club, Computing 

Homework, Games 

Tuesday Netball 

  
Craft Club, Computing 

Homework, Games 

Wednesday Basketball 

  
Craft Club, Computing 

Homework, Games 

Thursday Lacrosse 

  

Craft Club, Computing 

Homework, Games 

Friday 

  
Hockey Craft Club, Computing 

Homework, Games 


